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105 S. Norton • 785-877-2225; Home 785-877-3103
JAMES E. GORDON, BROKER

“We take the worry out of buying a home”

GORDON
COMPANY REALTORS

The Business Opportunity
You’ve Been Waiting For!

402 S. STATE STREET, NORTON
Approximately 2,700 sq. ft., 110 Seat Restaurant
and approximately 3,700 sq. ft. Bar/Meeting Room.
Sits on 18 city lots. Fully operational. Includes real
estate and operating equipment. Turn key. Ready
for immediate occupancy. High traffic location.
Huge frontage on US 283. Great potential with
numerous income options. Prime recreational area.

Call Jim for more information

“My Friends
and I”

COMING TO NORTON—

Featuring Judy Hillegeist, Jane White
and Former Norton Native
Neva Rae McCreary Shoof

Sunday, April 18—2 p.m.
East Campus Auditorium

Sit back and enjoy down to earth,
spirit lifting, non-offensive humor!

Adults: $5; Students: $2; 12 & Under: $1; Reciprocity $2

Norton County Arts Council
SPONSORED BY . . .

Scientists report that elevated manganese exposure from 
welding rod fumes has been associated with Parkinsonism (like
Parkinson’s disease) and manganism. Symptoms include 
shakiness, distorted facial expression, loss of equilibrium,
decreased hand agility, difficulty walking, joint pain, loss 
of short term memory, slurred/slow speech, stiffness in 
muscles and tremors. If you have experienced any of these 
problems, call us today toll free at 1-800-THE-EAGLE for a free
consultation to evaluate your potential claim. We practice law
only in Arizona, but associate with lawyers throughout the U.S. 

Urgent news for people who have used

WELDING RODS

Offices in
Phoenix &
Tucson

GOLDBERG & OSBORNE
1-800-THE-EAGLE
(1-800-843-3245)

www.1800theeagle.com Open 7 days
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johnstonsclothiers.com
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Such a
lovely day
to play

School district seeking
a new board member

With blue skies and fair
temperatures, Wednes-
day was a great day to be
outside playing as
Camdyn Unterseher
(above), Adson Day and
Kylee Mapes (left) all
found out.

— Telegram photos
by Tammy Danner

By VERONICA MONIER
The Norton School District is

looking for a new member for its
board.

Darin Schuckman resigned his
position at Monday night’s meet-
ing because he and his family are
moving out of town.

Superintendent Greg Mann said
the vacancy will need to be pub-
lished and then people would have
15 days to request that they be se-

lected. After that a new member
can be appointed.

Mr. Mann said the new board
member would serve until July 1,
2005, following the general elec-
tion in April of 2005. The new
member can run in the election if
he or she chooses.

He said whoever is elected will
serve a two-year term and will then
have to run for re-election in 2007.
After that, the term will be for four
years.

Mr. Mann recommended that
those who are interested submit a
letter with their qualifications and
reasons they want to be on the
board by Friday, May 7.

In other business, the board:
• Accepted the resignation of

Peggy Stull as the high school art
teacher. She is retiring after 26
years with the district.

• Set a special meeting for noon
Friday, April 30, to complete its

personnel deliberations. Mr.
Mann said the state statute re-
quires that teachers be told if they
will have a job next year by May
1.

• Accepted the resignation of
Lida Sharp as the National Honor
Society sponsor, a the end of this
year.

• Approved the board goals. A
special meeting was held in Feb-
ruary to develop goals to guide the
board. The final goals have been
worked on by the superintendent
and the Kansas Association of
School Boards’ facilitator.

• Heard a report from Board
Member Elaine Lofgreen on the
March meeting of the North Cen-
tral Kansas Special Education
Cooperative.

The advertisement for the va-
cant position on the Norton School
Board is in today’s edition of The
Norton Telegram on page 8.

HANSEN
MUSEUM
HANSEN
MUSEUM

By LEE FAVRE, director
The Dane G. Hansen Museum

in Logan is hosting an exhibition
of tin containers dating back to the
late 1800s. The show is the result
of 50 years of collecting by Liz
Knitter, Downs.

Ms. Knitter began purchasing
tin and cardboard containers from
little shops here and there while
living in California. What started
with some neat old tea boxes, a
Coors Malted Milk tin and a few
attractive cosmetic tins, soon be-
came a full-fledged collection.
She now has nearly 1,600 tins and
related items including tobacco,
food product, pharmaceutical,
candy, cosmetic, talcum, type-
writer and household tins.

Highlighted in this show will be
about 500 tins from her collection.

Ms. Knitter said that tins have
become a desirable collector item.

She said that she collects tins for
the beauty, nostalgia and just for
the fun of it.

“Nostalgic Tins” will be on ex-
hibit until Sunday, May 16, in the
museum gallery and will show in
conjunction with a second exhibit,
“Parasols and Palmettos”.
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Have a news tip?  Call us...

877 -3361877-3361


